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EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES PLAN UPDATE 
ASSIGNMENTS DUE DATE 

04.02.2020 

Good Afternoon Upper Darby School District Community, 

This is Superintendent of Schools Dr. Dan McGarry with another update. Our goal is to 
be flexible as we transition all of our students to virtual learning during the 
state-mandated school closure. We know that technical issues with our Learning 
Management System (LMS), Schoology, are causing frustration for you and your family 
as you attempt to comply with the Emergency School Closing Educational Opportunities 
Plan’s mandatory phase. As I stated in yesterday's update, students will not be 
penalized for attendance or inability to participate in online learning as Schoology works 
through these issues. 

We have decided to extend the due date for work completion for the week of March 30, 
2020 to April 3, 2020 though Spring Break. This means that work from this past week 
will not be due until 3:00 PM on Friday, April 10th. As a reminder, attendance is based 
upon completion of work. Therefore, attendance for this week will not be taken until 
after 3:00 PM on Friday, April 10, 2020. 

Please remember that during Spring Break teachers will not be available for questions 
or for help. We are, therefore, urging students to communicate with teachers as much 
as possible prior to April 3rd with any questions they may have regarding work. 

On behalf of the teachers, instructional support staff, and administrative team, we want 
to thank you again for working with us in our first week of implementation of the 
mandatory phase of our Educational Opportunities Plan. Remember to send any emails 
for support with Schoology to familyschoologysupport@upperdarbysd.org. Visit our 
website regularly for updates and resources. Please stay safe, healthy, and strong in 
these unprecedented times. Have a good evening. 

mailto:familyschoologysupport@upperdasrbysd.org

